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7" February 2013

Dear Sir/Madam

We draw your attention to the damage that has been done by the ANKC
reinstating certain Victorian bred Irish Wolfhounds with blanks in their
pedigrees to the main register. We ask that Dogs Victoria abide by their
code of ethics and regulations and the code of ethics expected by all
ethical dog breeders in this country.

We ask that Dogs Victoria instruct the ANKC to remove all Irish
Wolfhounds with blanks on their pedigrees from the main register.

Many clubs and reputable breeders from around the world are appalled that
this has been allowed to happen and have stated they will no longer import
or export any Wolfhounds to this country until the problem is rectified.

Our gene pool is very small and this total disregard for our beautiful breed
is nothing short of criminal. You have the opportunity to stop this now if
you truly have the best interest of pure bred dogs at heart.

Copy to all State bodies and Dog News

John Lewington Vicki Johnson
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